
 

 

CONSCIOUSNESS - BASED EDUCATION 

 

27th April 2017 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 

We would like Years 7,8 and 9 to have the opportunity to visit Dove Cottage at the                 

Wordsworth Trust Museum, Grasmere on ​Tuesday 6th June ​. 

The visit will be the opportunity to look around the home, where William Wordsworth              

lived and worked. Set in the beautiful surroundings of Grasmere, it was where he found               

inspiration for many of his most famous works. Pupils will also participate in some              

poetry workshops run by the Wordsworth Trust and be given some ideas for their own               

writing. We will also be going for a walk around the village of Grasmere, so that pupils                 

can see Wordsworth’s grave and enjoy some time in this scenic place. 

We will be leaving school by coach at ​9.00am and we will be back for the end of school.                   

Please ensure your child meditates at home before school on this occasion. We will be               

returning in time for afternoon meditation. 

All pupils should be in full school uniform (including correct school shoes) and should              

remember to bring a packed lunch, which we recommend they bring in a backpack              

(school bought or other type) or otherwise in a disposable bag. No glass or fizzy drinks.                

They may also bring some money to spend in the shop if they wish (this is optional). 

The suggested donation towards the cost of this trip is £18.00. Payment and consent              

should be done on ParentPay (​www.parentpay.com​) by Tuesday 30th May. If you are             

unable to contribute towards the cost of this trip please confirm this to the Bursar, via                

the school office, with a signed note addressed to Trip Finance, giving consent for your               

child to go on the trip. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

Audrey O’Neill  

History Teacher. 

Maharishi School trips are made possible by a generous contribution from the school             

Fundraising and Celebration Committee. 

Headteacher: Mrs L Edwards BA(Hons), PGCE. 
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